
 
 
From: Sarah Sorkin [mailto:sarahsork
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 12:13 PM 
To: Read, John
Subject: Predatory e-book pricing 
 
Dear John Read, 
 
I am writing in support of the civil suit against Amazon's setting of predatory prices for 
e-books.  It is an utterly unfair practice and undermines the healthy future of 
independent bookshops in America.   
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Dimont Sorkin 
 
Rockville, MD 
 
 
 

[REDACTED]  

[John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]




